
Here's to all            

volunteers, those 

dedicated people 

who believe in all 

work and no pay. 

         
       ~   Robert Orben 

The volunteer of the month 

is awarded each month to a 

volunteer who exhibits 

outstanding commitment to 

volunteer services.  This 

month’s Volunteer of the 

Month is Dolly Shepard. 

 

After retiring and caring 

for her parents, Dolly 

promised God that she 

would do something in 

return for all  he had given 

to her.  Dolly saw an article 

in the Battle Creek Shopper 

that the center was looking 

for volunteers, and she 

came out to visit.  Four 

years later we are still 

blessed to have Dolly as a 

volunteer. 

 

Dolly volunteers on 

Wednesdays, helping out 

with Red Hat Ladies, 

Cooking Club, games and 

wherever she is needed. 

        VOLUNTEER OF THE MONTH: DOLLY SHEPARD 

Dear Volunteers: 

    I would like to share a message that I have shared before, and that we are all 

considered ambassadors for the Center. We value your word-of-mouth advertising 

out in the community. You are the best marketing tool we have because you have 

first hand knowledge of all the wonderful programs we offer. We could not offer 

the variety, and caliber of activities, and events without you.  We sincerely thank 

you.  Please continue to share all the wonderful things that are going on at the 

Center.  I would like to ask you to consider recruiting a friend or neighbor to 

volunteer with you. We have many opportunities to fit everyone's schedule. 

   Wishing you and your family a Blessed New Year.   Cathy                                          

               Volunteer Spotlight  

   VOLUNTEERS ARE 

NEEDED 

 Monday Bingo, 

9:50 a.m. -11:10 

a.m. 

 Need volunteers to 

assist with Red Hat 

Ladies Club the 

first and third 

Wednesday of the 

month, 9:50 a.m. -

11:10 a.m. 

 Volunteers are 

needed for Arts    

& Crafts on 

Thursdays, 9:50 

a.m. -11:10 a.m. 

 Play the piano 

 Black Jack dealer 

on Thursdays at 

1:00 p.m. 

 Please call Cathy 

for additional 

information at     

Marian E. Burch Adult Day Care Center  Cathy Winer, Volunteer Director JANUARY 2019 

When asked what Dolly 

would like to share with 

our readers, she stated: 

“Volunteering is so 

rewarding. The people 

are warm and caring. 

You walk out with a 

smile on your face. 

Everyone is so loving”! 

 

Thank you Dolly 

for  all the smiles     

and love you bring     

to the Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dolly shared that what she 

enjoys most about 

volunteering at the Center is 

the “amazing, kind, and 

warm people”. 
 

 Dolly shared that she is 

married to a “wonderful and 

amazing husband, Alan”. 

They have been blessed with 

8 children and 22 

grandchildren. In her spare 

time, she loves spending 

time with family, grandkids, 

and friends.  Dolly also 

volunteers in the 

Community. 



 The Volunteer of the Month Award is awarded each month to a volunteer who exhibits outstanding 

commitment to volunteer service. This month’s Volunteer of the Month is Dolly Shepard. 
 

   After retiring and caring for her parents, Dolly promised God that she would do something in return for all 

He had given to her. Dolly saw an article in the Battle Creek Shopper that the Center was looking for 

volunteers, and she came out to visit. Four years later we are still blessed to have Dolly as a volunteer. 

 

  Dolly volunteers on Wednesdays,  helping out with Red Hat Ladies, Cooking Club, games and  

wherever she is needed. 

    

 

 

  

       

 


